Mr. Paul Masoner, High School, Garnett, Kansas.

Dear Paul:

I was happy to hear from you and to know how much you are enjoying your work at Garnett. You certainly are to be contratulated.

I hope it will be possible for you to bring some of your boys to Lawrence for the lowe State game. I have talked to Mr. Falkenstien, and he says that he can give you a rate of 40% each for reserved seats in the first balcony. Since your own seats are in the first balcony this is probably where your boys would like to sit. General admission tickets to the second balcony are 25%, but as you know, this is pretty far away from the ball game.

We shall be happy to see you and to meet your boys down on the floor after the game.

With all good wishes, I am

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA:AH